
PAGASA'S PARTICIPATION IN MINIMUM WAGE DELIBERATION FOR REGION VII
Friday, 16 August 2024

Representing PAGASA and the Cebu Retail Association (a Chapter of the PRA),

 PAGASA Director Robert Go of Prince Retail Group of Companies wrote a

 Position Paper rejecting proposals for wage increase in Region VII in behalf

 of all retailers in the Region. This Paper was read by CRA's President

 Christian T. Paroan at the Tripartite Wage Board's public hearing on 15

 August 2024 in Cebu. Posted is Mr. Go's Position Paper as well as submission

 of the same to the Cebu  Retail Association for endorsement and approval.
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